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Note from the Principal
What an amazing month we have had here at Cincinnati
Technology Academy! From Valentine’s Day to recognizing
Black History Month, one could definitely feel the love from our
students and teachers!

I am so proud of each and every one of our students. They are
working hard on various subjects and you can definitely see
their hard work paying off. Keep up the great work students!
 
Have a great day!

Mr. Coats
Principal

Seniors Leading the Way
OUR SENIORS SPENT A MORNING IN THE COMMUNITY HELPING CLEAN UP AROUND THE

NEIGHBORHOOD.



Happenings at CTA

Army Recruiter Samuel Brown spoke
with our High School students about

the benefits and opportunities offered
through the U.S. Army

Cincinnati Technology Academy is looking to form our very own
Parent Teacher Association. If you are interested in partnering with us
to plan events and be involved in upcoming planning, we encourage

you to come to our event on Thursday, February 29th, or you can  
contact Ms. Twala Wills at twills@cincitechacademy.org.                        

                                          

PTA Formation

The CTA chapter of the Girl Scouts had
their first meeting this past week where

they came together to introduce the new
members and work on a craft. 

Members of the Cincinnati Fire
Department spoke to our MS/HS students

about the history of the CFCA, summer
employment, and available jobs within the

city.

Cincinnati Fire Department



Black History Month
at CTA

Each classroom decorated their
door to commemorate Black

History Month


